
BOARD OF TRUSTEES WORK SESSION 

11004 Carpenter Street, Mokena, Illinois 60448 

Monday, April 22, 2019 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

Mayor Fleischer called the Board of Trustees work session to order at 7:39 p.m. 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

The following Trustees were present: 

  Joseph Budzyn  

Debbie Engler  

Jillian Hersted 

George Metanias  

Jim Richmond 

Joseph Siwinski 

   

Also present were: Clerk Melissa Martini; Village Administrator John Tomasoski; 

Finance Director Barb Damron;  Police Chief Steve Vaccaro; Community/Economic 

Development Director Alan Zordan; Building and Planning Director Matt Ziska, Civil 

Engineer Brian Fei; Public Works Director Lou Tiberi; and Village Attorney Carl Buck. 

  

Downtown Consultants 

Mr. Richard Hitchcock from Hitchcock Design Group and Mr. Michael Blue and Mr. 

Michael Hoffman from Teska Associates, Inc. both provided presentations relating to the 

Village’s downtown, which addressed the following questions: 

 

• Elaborate on how you would facilitate achieving Village Board direction. 

• What issues would you recommend the Board focus their time and energy on? 

• Would you recommend the Village receive community input?  If so, what steps 

would you suggest for gathering community input? 

• Elaborate on how the overall exercise can be broken down into components should 

the Village not want to initiate a full comprehensive plan amendment. 

• What steps would you recommend the Board take over the next year to improve the 

downtown? 

 

Trustee Hersted left the meeting at this point. 

 

Draft Food Truck Ordinance 

Building and Planning Director Matt Ziska presented this item. 
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Discussion 

The Village Board reviewed the terms of the draft food truck ordinance.  The consensus 

of the Board was to put the proposed ordinance on an upcoming Village Board agenda  

for formal consideration. 

 

There being no further business to bring before the Mayor and Board of Trustees, Mayor 

Fleischer adjourned the work session at 9:08 p.m. 


